
 

Wheelchair Technical Specification – Strike Force Sports Powerchair 

Dear Brian 
 
I write to you with an update following the letter sent on 20 June 2014. 
 
Many thanks for meeting us on 6th July 2014 Paris, France to review your proposed modifications to the 
Strike Force Sports Powerchair. 
 
We have agreed that their modification now enables the chair to meet the criteria around Law 4. 
 
So Strike Force Sports Powerchairs which have this modification will be accepted at FIPFA International 
Sanctioned Events (See picture below). 
 
Please ensure you communicate with all your PSS Customers who have purchased the chair, with how 
they can get this modification and please make sure your aware how many will be needed for the 
upcoming EPFA Nations Cup in Ireland. 
 
Many Thanks  

   
Ricky Stevenson 
Director of Sports 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Sent via email 
Monday 7th July 2014 


